
         November 2, 2015 

Dear WBH Friends and Families, 

 As the Thanksgiving holiday quickly approaches, the need for some of the 

families in our community cannot go unnoticed.   As a school we can make a 

difference this Thanksgiving for a family in need!  We are going to be collecting 

donations of non-perishable food items starting Monday November 2nd. We will 

be accepting donations until Friday, November 20th. This food drive is of course 

optional. 

Below is a list of items that will be collected at each grade level. 

Pre-K:  Paper plates and napkins 

Kindergarten:  Canned corn 

First Grade:  Boxed stuffing 

Second Grade:  Rolls 

Third Grade:  Canned cranberries/cranberry sauce 

Fourth Grade:  Jarred gravy 

Fifth Grade:  Dessert (brownies, cookies, cake mix) 

Sixth Grade:  Boxed mashed potatoes 

 

We appreciate your support this holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

 

WBH SDM Committee  


